
CANADIAN BROADCASTING CORPORATION 

Monc ton, 
January 25, 1955. 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.F.D. No. 2, 

Walnutport, 
Pennsylania, U.S.A. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

I thank you very much for your letter of 
January 18th in which you mention listening to our 
special DX programme aired from 5:00 to 6:00 a.m., 
AST, on January 17th. 

The details you are giving us are quite 
accurate and very interesting. I also thank you for 
giving us details on reception. You will find attached 
a copy of log of the DX programme and the correct de- 
tails given in your report have been checked in ink. 

By the way, we have received quite a large 
response to our programme and we are very happy about 
this. Up to now, over 30 letters have come in from 
different points in the United States. 

May I take this opportunity to thank you 
very much for your good wishes and in return, may I 
extend to you all the best success in your DX activities. 

GH:mr 
encl. 

Yours erely, 

G GES HUARD, Manager, 
Radio Station CBAF. 


